
The Bolivar Peninsula Nature Trail is competing for 
$4.5 million in federal RESTORE Act funding. 

A 45-day public comment period is currently open for Texas’ draft list of RESTORE Act-funded projects. 
Please support this locally led effort to enhance the local economy, improve the visitor experience, and 

raise awareness of Bolivar’s unique natural resources by commenting today.

EMAIL TCEQ Today:

Say “I support full funding of the 
Bolivar Peninsula Nature Trail.”

rcomments@tceq.texas.gov

Learn more at:
http://houstonaudubon.org/conservation/bolivar-trail.html

we need the governor’s 
team to hear from you!

Boat ramp 
improvements

Parking lot 
enhancements

New & 
improved signs

New
boardwalks

Observation 
platforms

Improvements will include:


